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Dear Parents, 

We are refreshing and building our ‘Friends of Broomhill School (FOBS)’ community 

and warmly invite you to join our Broomhill Infant School Parents and Teachers 

Association. 

The FOBS group meets each half term to share ideas, plan and organise events for 

the children and the school, and aims to raise funds to provide every opportunity we 

can for the children and the school. Our events enable the children to share their 

talent and celebrate together alongside parents and members of the community. 

If you feel able to commit a little time to this important group please contact Dr Anne 

Cotton (Beth’s mum / Orange Base) or Mrs Jo Jones. 

Additionally, the school fayre is just around the corner (July 10th) and we are looking 

for event sponsors. Do you own a business or know someone who does and who would 

like to sponsor our event? Our sponsors usually give a specific monetary donation, 

donate a prize, voucher or service for our raffle or be at the event to sell 

goods/services (a minimum donation to the school of £20 per table). It’s a great 

opportunity to showcase and publicise your/their business as well as to work in 

partnership with the school. For more information please contact Mrs Jo Jones. 

  

In anticipation,  

Kind regards 

The Parents and Teachers at Broomhill Infant School 

Friends of Broomhill School (FOBS) 

 

 

 

Beech Hill Road  

Sheffield S10 2SA 

Tel/Fax: 0114 2660936 
E-mail: enquiries@broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Website: http://broomhill.sheffield.sch.uk 

Head teacher: Jane Barnes 
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